
Following survey responses we have looked closely at how we communicate with parents. I know
that some parents want a weekly newsletter but most of this content is better shared in

shorter, more instantaneous ways. You will have noticed an increase in short messages via school
spider which, we feel, is more accessible. Our school website is also getting some updates and you

will see each class now has its class page updated weekly. We will be having our final parents
meetings this half term, you will be notified when booking is open to get a slot with your

keyworker. You can always direct questions or queries to any staff member to me for me to
pass on at

head.birchfield.halton.sch.uk

You will have noticed Carol, our caretaker, being vigilant with parking on the approach
pathway in recent days. This approach road is the property of Wade Deacon who allow us to
use it for staff, delivery and emergency access ONLY. Parking has always been an issue at
the school but this road is also now used as an entry and exit route for their pupils. We

have been instructed to ensure that this pathways is not used by the general public. Please
help us to keep our pupils safe.

If you have a blue disabled badge or are a childminder, please speak to Mrs Rice for a
parking permit to allow you access
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I want to begin this months newsletter by saying a huge thankyou
to all parents and carers for helping to get children to school as

close to start of session as possible. Our new start of day routine
has already made a huge difference to start of day in engaging
children in meaningful maths opportunities. For our children who
are moving onto primary this is another step in increasing their

readiness for primary school expectations, hopefully creating
positive transitions for them.

EVENTS
GRADUATION

10th July 5.30 @
Wade Deacon

Fathers Day stay and play
Friday 14th June

All events can be found on our calendar on the website

A REMIINDER TO ENSURE THAT CHILDREN HAVE SUN HATS AND SUITABLE CLOTHING FOR WARM
DAYS. children HAVE ACCESS TO CREAM AND WATER HERE, PLEASE DO NOT SEND IN CREAM

UNLESS FOR MEDICAL REASONS. BIRCHFIELD HATS ARE AVAILABLE FROM BOYDELL’S WIDNES.


